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Received from Comment Outcome 

A pub licensee  Many thanks for being invited to comment 
on the gambling review you are 
undertaking.  Whilst I know that you are 
obliged to show the full proposed text, 
similar businesses/authorities normally 
provide a "referral" document identifying 
the changes/modifications.  Given that you 
have said in your covering letter that there 
are only a few minor alterations and, given 
that the existing policy document appears 
to have worked successfully, a simple 
summary of the variations might have 
been prudent. 
I have not found anything in the document 
to cause me concern but, it is long and 
detailed! 
 

Noted 

Ross on Wye Town Council Consideration should be given to the 
number of betting shops in the town and 
limitations implemented on late opening 
times. 
 

This would require the introduction of a 
cumulative impact policy which may be 
challenging (although not impossible), as any 
attempt will need to show evidence of the 
undermining of the Gambling Act licensing 
objectives, as a result of a number of betting 
premises in a particular area. 
The Licensing Authority are unaware of any 
issues associated with Ross On Wye. 

 


